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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We will be holding Parent Consultations on Tuesday 8th November 2024. This appointment will provide you 

with an opportunity to discuss how your child has settled and their progress so far. You will also have the 

chance to view your child’s Maths and English book after your appointment. 

Please book your Parents’ Evening appointment via Arbor. Booking for Parents’ Evening will be available from 

5pm on Monday 30th September. Please note that each slot is 5 minutes long.  

Our pupil leaders will welcome and direct you during the evening from the main office. 

• Little Ladybirds will be asked to wait in the main corridor outside of their classroom for their 

appointment. 

• Dazzling Dragonflies, Sparkly Spiders, Perfect Pandas and Terrific Turtles classes will be asked to wait 

for their appointment in the hall. 

• Amazing Alligators and Key Stage 2 classes will be asked to wait in the library area in the annexe 

building. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs E. Cooper 

(Head of School) 
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